
Please proceed as per SOP’s. 

 

From: Raazia Rehman <raazia.rehman@chipconsulting.org>  

Sent: Thursday, May 26, 2022 2:14 PM 

To: FAROOQ, Zainab <farooqz@who.int> 

Cc: naila.nizam@chipconsulting.org 

Subject: [EXT] RE: Repeated Casual attitude towards emergency Polio Program ( SOPs) 

 

Dear Ms. Zainab, 

 

In reference to the Disciplinary case of UCPO Mr. Mirza Amjad Iqbal, we would like to advance 

with warning on the previous complaint first and then keeping in view the recent development 

we would recommend moving forward with the Explanation on account of below complaint, 

received by his first level supervisor Mr. Najeeb. 

 

Your kind feedback/approval is requested on the matter. 

 

 

Regards, 

 

Syeda Raazia Rehman 

Project Associate  

CHIP Training & Consulting 

 

 
From: ULLAH, Najeeb [mailto:nullah@who.int]  
Sent: Thursday, May 26, 2022 1:16 PM 

To: raazia.rehman@ctc.org.pk 

Cc: ALI, Furqan; MAHAR, Benazeer; MASOUD-UL-HASSAN, Muhammad; AKBAR, Shumila 
Subject: Repeated Casual attitude towards emergency Polio Program ( SOPs) 

 

Dear Ms. Razia,  

 

This is to bring into your knowledge that worthy Provincial Team Lead Dr Abdi Nasir visited 

UC Chak Jalal Din on 23rd-May-2022 for NID Campaign monitoring. 

 

Mr. Amjad Mirza UCPO of said UC had checked only 1 Fix team and 1 mobile team till 

11:15am in this SUPER HIGH RISK UC. He also claimed 1 Cluster done, for which he was 

unable to show the evidence. Worthy PTL Dr Abdi Nasir has expressed serious displeasure over 

his activity, performance and way of work in this very crucial campaign.  

 

Saying that On May 15th , Mr Amjad was being tagged by concerned officer to follow stool 

samples of an AFP case in his assigned UC Chak Jalal Din, which he failed to do so. 

Note:- Recently, a few days ago, He also showed negligence while stool samples collection and 

collected urine samples instead.  

 

Explanation and strict disciplinary action his hereby recommended in this regard. 

mailto:nullah@who.int
mailto:raazia.rehman@ctc.org.pk


 

Regards, 

Najeeb IO Rwp. 

 


